
Top 5 Things You Need to Know

Kindergarten-5th Grade
In our elementary class, we seek to engage your child’s interest 
through high-energy services and small group interactions to 
promote a personal and interested God!

Our services are centered around a teaching from the Bible, 
usually a Bible story. Our primary goal is to explore the weekly 
Bible story and show how that passage connects to the Good 
News of Jesus. No matter what part of the Bible we are starting 
at that week, we always get to Jesus!

The Service Experience

An Elementary child is all about having fun, and we design our 
services for kids to have a blast! Each week we have a variety 
of segments like songs, illustrations, stories, and games. 
Throughout their time together, they will compete, play, laugh, 
and get to know other kids. Most importantly, each week, kids 
will get to gather together in a small group.

We Have Fun

Throughout the service experience, our elementary kids are 
organized into small groups, usually arranged by group and 
gender. This allows the small group leader to really get to know 
their group of five to ten kids. Here, the leader can engage 
their interests to promote a personal and interested God. The 
variety of segments coming from the front of the room are all 
designed to set up small group interactions. We aim for small 
group to be the most impactful part of the elementary service 
experience.

Small Groups

We care about the health of your child and the other kids too! 
Therefore, we ask that all kids who are experiencing a fever of 
99.8 or above, vomiting, or have started taking an antibiotic 
within the last 24 hours not come to class on that day.               
Additionally, we thoroughly clean and disinfect all classroom 
items regularly.

Wellness

We believe that the best and most clear image of the real Jesus 
a child can see should be in their home. Each week we provide 
resources to cue parents on what story we covered, what 
teaching emphasis was highlighted, and what discussion was 
started in small group so that parents can continue the          
conversation at home with their kids. You can find all of this on 
our YouTube Channel at youtube.com/kidsonthemove.

Take It Home


